From:

Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2018 9:09 AM

To: Fiegen, Kristie; Hanson, Gary; Nelson, Chris
Subject: [EXT] PREVAILING WINDS LETTER OF SUPPORT
Commissioners,

Attached is my letter of support for the proposed Prevailing Wind Park in Bon Homme, Charles Mix &
Hutchinson counties. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

David Mogck

Tripp, SD 57376





